
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to express our gratitude for your 

participation in our recent intergenerational worship experience at [Church Name]. Your 

presence contributed to the richness and joy of our community gathering. 

As we strive to create an impactful and meaningful worship experience for all ages, we would 

greatly appreciate your feedback. Your insights and suggestions will help us understand what 

worked well and what we can improve for future events. 

Feedback Questions: 

• What did you enjoy most about the worship experience? 

• Were there any aspects that you felt could be improved? 

• How did the intergenerational activities resonate with you? 

• Any additional thoughts or suggestions? 

Please feel free to reply to this email or fill out the attached feedback form. Your input is 

invaluable to us. 

Thank you again for being a part of our community and for sharing in this special time of 

worship together. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Church Name] 

[Contact Information] 


